

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Options to Collect on Unpaid Parking Tickets

Recommendation of the Committee

- That the Administration pursue all feasible and/or cost-effective ways to obtain outstanding parking ticket revenue; and
- 2. That the Administration report back within two years regarding the success of these initiatives, and whether Administration recommends lobbying the province for legislative change at that time.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 11, 2022, considered an information report from the Administration regarding the above and puts forward the above-noted recommendations.

Attachment

April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services.